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HIA Build Your Future Nominations Extended! 
 
 
Technical difficulties with the BYF website on-line registration process have 
now been resolved! 
 
Due to these issues the closing date for the current series of HIA BUILD 
YOUR FUTURE TRAINING SCHOLARSHIPS has been extended to 
Friday 23rd November 2012. 
 
With major support from JELD-WEN Australia and Stratco, HIA Build Your 
Future Training Scholarships provide the opportunity for young 
tradespeople to achieve the necessary qualifications towards obtaining a 
trade licence and in turn increase the industry’s future skilled workforce. 
 
If you know of or have an apprentice, employee or contractor in the 
building industry, aged 25 years or younger, encourage them to take up 
this great opportunity and save potentially thousands of dollars on training 
course fees.  
 
For more information on the program or to apply for a scholarship visit: 
www.hia.com.au/buildyourfuture or contact Derilee Jaffer on 1300 650 620. 

http://www.hia.com.au/buildyourfuture

